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This bill does nothing to protect women or enhance public safety. I oppose this based 

on the fact that it targets once again law abiding citizens of Oregon and only equates 

to redundancy. Laws already exist to address the supposed intent. Couple this with 

the fact that it is based on unqualified authorities opinions not facts. I would point to 

the numerous actual LEO's throughout the state who oppose this. These individuals 

are vetted and documented experts. In contrast authors of this madness have no 

documentable experience. Once again we feel instead of reason.  


